
 
 THE WEST COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of an Extraordinary Meeting of the Greymouth Joint Floodwall 
Committee to be held at 3:00 p.m., Monday 5 September 2022 at the offices of the West Coast 
Regional Council, 388 Main South Road, Paroa, Greymouth.  This meeting has been called to discuss 
options following recent flood and inundation at Cobden.  
 
The meeting will be live streamed via the Council’s Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/WestCoastRegionalCouncil. 
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